
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26281

This legislation would authorize the Legislative Council to reappoint the members of the Campaign Finance
Working Group as an interim committee to continue to study issues relating to campaign Finance Reform.
The co-chairmen of the committee may appoint non-legislative members for advice. The non-legislative
members shall not be reimbursed from the legislative funds for per diem, mileage or other expenses and
shall not have voting privileges.

FISCAL NOTE
The interim committee's cost is not expected to exceed $10,000, and will be paid for out of the legislative
account.

Contact:
Senator Patti Anne Lodge
(208) 332-1000
Representative Fred Wood
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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